PALOS FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT
BOARD OF FIRE COMMISSIONERS
MINUTES OF REGULAR MEETING

MARCH 7, 2019

CALL TO ORDER: A regular meeting of the Board of Fire Commissioners of the Palos Fire
Protection District was called to order on Thursday, March 7, 2019 at 2:30 p.m. by President James
Staszcuk at Station #1, 8815 W. 123™ Street, Palos Park, Illinois.

ROLL CALL: On the call of the roll, the following Commissioners responded as present:
Commissioners James Staszcuk, Commissioner Robert Stevens and Commissioner Tom
Crowhurst.

OTHERS PRESENT: Chief Mike McDonald and fire station personnel.
PUBLIC COMMENT: None

APPROVAL OF MINUTES: The Minutes of the February 7, 2019 meeting have not yet been
prepared and approval will take place at the May 2, 2019 meeting.+99

OLD BUSINESS: None

NEW BUSINESS: Chief McDonald spoke briefly about Nikolas Elfter’s background and
informed Commissioners that this firefighter has good work ethics. Nikolas is fitting in well with
the rest of the crew.

Chief McDonald next informed Commissioners that he will be talking to the Trustees about the
possibility of hiring six (6) more full time employees. Chief will advise Commissioners regarding
this issue as soon as Trustees give approval.

ADJOURNMENT: There being no further business to conduct, Commissioner Staszcuk made a
Motion to Adjourn the Regular Meeting of the Board of Fire Commissioners and Commissioner
Stevens seconded. By call of the roll, the Motion passed. The next scheduled regular meeting of
the Board of Commissioners will be Thursday, April 11, 2019 at 5:00 p.m.




